
28th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

As our school year starts to come to an end, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of

some key dates and events which are planned for the three remaining weeks of term.

Friday 5th July – Children will be told who their new teacher is and which classroom they will be in.

Please note should your child have any additional needs, transition will start before this date on

Monday 1st July.

Wednesday 10th July, Tuesday 16th July and Thursday 18th July – Children will visit their new teacher

and classroom for the morning sessions. On these dates, please leave and collect your child at their

current classroom as normal.

Wednesday 17th July – 9.30am EYFS and KS1 (Y1 and Y2) Sports Day

Wednesday 17th July – 2.00pm KS2 (Y3, Y4 and Y5) Sports Day

Thursday 18th July – Parent/ Carer Walkabout 3.30 – 5.00pm. This is an opportunity to meet your

child’s new teacher and see their new classroom.

Friday 19th July – School closes for Summer at 1.20pm.

We have a number of staffing changes in September. Miss Hinchliffe is moving to her new school in

Sheffield. Mrs Lloyd is moving to another school within Wickersley Partnership Trust. Mrs Colley is

taking up her new role working for Barnardos which I am sure you will agree, she was born to do. We

know you will join us in wishing them the very best of luck in their new exciting roles.

We welcome three new members of teaching staff who are joining us in September – Mrs Smith,

Miss Clark-Green and Mrs Tunnard. They are well respected members of staff from within Wickersley

Partnership Trust and we look forward to working with them at Monkwood. Mrs Smith will be the

SENDCo at Monkwood and she will be supported by Mrs Tunnard.

We look forward to seeing you at the upcoming events over the next few weeks. On behalf of both

staff, governors and myself, thank you for your ongoing support.

We wish you a safe and happy Summer.

Kind regards

Lesley Bonnington

Deputy Headteacher


